
 Floodwood School 
 Application for Educational Benefits 

 Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Enclosed is the “Application for Educational Benefits”, previously known as the 
 free and reduced lunch applications. Although every student in the Floodwood 
 School District will be receiving free meals for the 2023-2024 school year, these 
 applications are still incredibly helpful to the district to have completed. The 
 application helps the district qualify to get compensatory revenue that can benefit 
 every student in the district. Households that qualify will also qualify for reduced 
 tech and band fees for their students. 

 For the seven county area of Northeastern Minnesota, this additional compensatory 
 revenue is between $235.56 and $6,713.46 per additional eligible student. 

 Schools can spend compensatory revenue on remedial instruction in reading, 
 language arts, mathematics and other content areas including improvement of 
 study skills. It can fund additional teachers and teacher aides. It can fund individual 
 tutors, lower classroom sizes or a team teaching approach. 

 We appreciate your cooperation in completing this application to benefit the district 
 and all of our students. 

 Thank you, 

 Floodwood School 


